
NOTICE TO 

ALL 

RESIDENTS... 

The new BRIDGEWATER ON LODDON DEVELOPMENT INC. 
committee held their first Official Meeting on Thursday 27th May.            

Due to legislative changes to Section 86 committees, we are now an 

incorporated entity. 

If you have any ideas for your community,                                 

we would like to invite you to join our group! 

Meetings are held monthly; next one being on Tuesday 22nd June, 7.30pm at 

the Memorial Hall Supper Room. We understand it is not always possible to 

attend every meeting; however you can still be a part of the committee and 

receive minutes, updates and agenda’s. 

Our first priority is the ongoing improvements to the MEMORIAL HALL and its 

100 year Centenary celebrations which are fast approaching in early 2023. 

Although this seems a long way off, we have Building works to continue and 

finish, Furnishings and Historical Memorabilia to find and display, and outside 

landscaping to be planned, funded and completed.  

Equally important to the Town and surrounding area is the COMMUNITY 

PLAN! Any interested residents are welcome to join and we need at least one 

member of every club and business to represent all aspects of the town and 

surrounding area, present ideas and help to shape the future of the town and 

surrounding area.  

If you are even a little interested and wish to become involved just reply with 

your Name, email/residential address and a contact phone number and help to 

continue to make Bridgee the best place to  

Live, Work and Play. 

       Contact details:  BOLD Inc. 
           Bridgewateronloddon1@gmail.com 

P.O.Box 91 

Bridgewater on Loddon, 3516  

Or leave at the POST OFFICE in a clearly marked envelope. 

mailto:Bridgewateronloddon1@gmail.com

